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SAIL staff is looking for legislators and Senators to be guest speakers at future SAIL meetings. If 
your representative or Sentor from your district would be willing to be guests, please ask them 
and invite them. if members have ideas of who to extend an invitation to or other organizations 

please email Jessica Renner at sail@arcwa.org or Shawn Latham at Shawn@arcwa.org 

SAIL Update 
Self Advocates in Leadership 

June 2025  

 

Chair and co chair and policy coordinator administrative coordinator comments 

Anthony says: We need to start talking to congress about preventing Medicaid cuts and influence Medicaid for all 

Mike’s comment:  We need  to update ADA requirements especially pertaining to sidewalk cut outs and required parking spaces with 

enough room to  deploy a ramp. 

Shawn’s comment:  Thank you for your hard work this legislative session. You helped us pass four bills. Give yourself a hand and          

remember to take your legislators out for coffee this summer. 

Jessica’s comment:   The teamwork and collaboration efforts within SAIL never ceases to amaze me! Please let’s stay strong with our  

advocacy throughout the off session.  

Tracy says: Thank you for working hard on our SAIL bills! Get to know your legislators. 


